
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
	

JUN 2 2 1987 7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 18, 1987, concerning your Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request regarding CLICK Magazine, request number 280,521. 

As a result of the large number of FOIPA requests received by the FBI, some delay may be encountered in processing these documents. The FBI has allocated substantial resources, including personnel, to insure that delays in responding to FOIPA requests are minimized. 

Your patience is appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Emil P. Moschella, Chief 
Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 

Bicentennial of the United States Constitution (1787.1987) 
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